
Donner Summit Public Utility District 
P.O. Box 610 53823 Sherritt Lane – Soda Springs California –95728 

Phone (530) 426‐3456 – Fax (530) 426‐3460 
 

BOARD MEMBERS:  ~Cathy A. Preis, President ~Bob Sherwood, Secretary  
 ~ Philip Gamick~ Dave Oneto ~ Taylor Dolph 

 
DISTRICT STAFF:  Thomas G. Skjelstad, General Manager ~Julie Bartolini, Office Manager~Jim King, Plant Manager 

   

 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. 

Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien. 
 

Donner Summit Public Utility District 
Lake Angela Algae Treatment 

 
The Donner Summit Public Utility District water system (DSPUD) will be treating its source water 
(Lake Angela) by chemical addition (Cutrine-Ultra) to control algae. This will take place on 
Monday, September 21st at around 10:00 AM. This action was determined to be necessary to 
continue to supply quality drinking water to its customers and to eliminate the adverse effects that 
the algae is having on the treatment process. 
 
 
What should you do? 
 
You need not do anything. The chemicals being applied and their rates pose no public health 
concerns. The treated water leaving the plant is safe for public consumption and use. 
 
What Happened?  
 
For the past two years the district’s source for drinking water has been affected by algae growth. 
The growth tends to begin in the spring and continue through the fall months. This has had a 
significant impact on the treatment plant’s ability to effectively treat its drinking water. Staff has 
tried different chemicals and process controls with some success but as the warm season 
progresses and the algae gets worse these methods become less effective. 
 
The best way to address the problem is to treat the lake and kill the algae before the treatment 
process.  
 
For more information, please contact James King of the DSPUD at (530) 426-9144 or 
(916) 826-4810 
 
Please share this information with other people who drink this water, especially those who may 
not have seen this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, 
and businesses). 
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